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PRSA COVID-19 Guidelines 
 

● The number one rule is to be considerate of others.  We have a responsibility to fellow 
members as well as ourselves. 

● Remember that PRSA does not own or control the facilities at Washington Sailing Maria 
(WSM).  We are asking all PRSA members to adhere to these guidelines when 
participating in PRSA events for the health and safety of our members and for the health 
and safety of all of those who use WSM facilities.  

● Participating in any PRSA race event requires a signed PRSA COVID-19 Mandatory 
Waiver: ​https://forms.gle/Sz59nMXT3PzHp8R87  

● Maintain at least 6 feet of distance at all times from others not in your household. 

● Masks must be worn anytime within a building or structure.  Masks must be worn in the 
drysail and hoist areas and on the docks.  In other outdoor spaces at WSM, masks must 
be worn outdoors if physical distance of 6 feet is not possible.  More generally, please 
consider wearing a mask at even greater distances out of respect for any individuals who 
are particularly sensitive to the risk that COVID-19 poses.  Please have a mask on your 
neck or ready to don quickly at all times.  

● Children under 18 must be accompanied by an adult. 

● On the docks: if a person needs to pass, please step onto your boat or step off the dock to 
allow the other person to pass.  

● At ramps and dock heads, please be aware of others and maintain social distance. If 
someone is rigging, moving or launching a boat next to yours, stand back and let them 
finish if they need to be within the accepted six-foot distance from you. 

● Members should bring their own masks, gloves if they choose to wear them, and hand 
sanitizer. 

● When launching boats, either on the hoists or at the ramps, maintain six feet of separation 
and wait your turn.  Do not assist others with their boat or trailer unless you have 
confirmed their permission to do so, and wear a mask when you do help. 

1 These guidelines are modeled on the ones published by the Cedar Point Yacht Club: 
https://www.cedarpointyc.org/covid19​. Last known website update: 2 July 2020 (website last accessed 16 August 
2020). 

https://forms.gle/Sz59nMXT3PzHp8R87
https://www.cedarpointyc.org/covid19


● Be prepared to leave the dock as soon as possible once you have launched your boat. 
Please ​do not​ launch your boat, tie it up, and leave it at the dock.  

● Bathroom facilities at WSM are currently open. However, PRSA cannot guarantee that 
facilities will be available on a given day (this is controlled by WSM).  

● When using the barbecue grills, bring your own utensils and dishes and take them home 
to be cleaned. Do not use the bathroom to wash dishes/utensils. 

● If social distancing is not possible, masks should be worn while sailing aboard boats with 
crew from different households.  

 


